
Boston Green Academy- Frequently Asked Questions
2022-2023

All Students

Is There Summer Reading?

Yes! All students are required to complete a summer reading assignment. Please click here for more information or visit
the BGA website (www.bostongreenacademy.org/library)

When is Orientation and Back to School Night?

Students and families who are new to BGA this year were required to attend BGA New Families Orientation on Thursday,
August 30th from 5-7:30pm.

For all families, there will be two Welcome Back Town Hall meetings on Thursday, September 1st. MS families from
5-6p, HS families from 6-7pm. Both will be on zoom (details to be shared).

We also encourage you to attend Back to School Night on Thursday, September 22nd, from 5:00-7:30pm at BGA.
Details will be shared as we get closer to the event.

How can my family check on my grades and attendance?
BGA uses two online systems: Jupiter Grades for homework assignments and classwork grades and Aspen for
attendance and report cards. All families will receive passwords to access both of them and links to both are on the BGA
website. If you have any issues accessing the systems, please contact Mr. Deckard, BGA’s Director of Technology, at
rdeckard@bostongreenacademy.org or call the BGA Main Office to leave a message for him.

How can I contact BGA and leave messages?
BGA’s main office phone is 617-635-9860 and you can reach someone every school day from 7:30am to 3:30pm on
school days. Para obtener ayuda en español, llame a la línea directa de español de BGA al 617-635-8431. All
administrative offices have extensions and voicemail that you can access from the directory. Things often get busy in the
office but your call is very important to us. If you can’t get through, please leave a message or keep trying until you reach
someone. We look forward to speaking with you.

What are BGA’s attendance policies?
With the return to in-person school for everyone, we want to see you every day! Information on attendance policies can be
found here.

What after school programs are available?
We are excited to once again partner with City Year to offer after-school tutoring at BGA four days per week. To sign up,
please complete and return this form. We also proudly partner with the West End House Boys & Girls Club in
Allston/Brighton (just a short walk from BGA) for after school programs, tutoring, and great activities. To sign up for their
offerings, fill out their application here. Both programs are available on Wednesday afternoons when BGA has early
dismissal.

What sports teams does BGA have and how can I sign up?
We are proud to continue to co-op with Brighton High School for many of our sports. For Fall teams and tryouts, click
here. To sign up for a team, you must register in Aspen (directions here). We encourage everyone to participate, but
please remember that a 2.0 GPA is required for eligibility. Don’t forget: BGA’s own Boston United basketball teams will
continue this winter for students in grades 7-12!
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How can I learn about BPS yellow bus transportation? How can I get to BGA on BPS or Public Transportation?
Please see our Transportation sheet for all details.

What policies and procedures should I know?
Please make sure to consult both the BGA Student Handbook and the Boston Public Schools Guide for Students and
Families (available in all languages at www.bostonpublicschools.org/familyguide). Both of these documents detail policies
that are binding and helpful for all students and families. For more resources for families and back to school resources,
please visit the BPS Families Website at www.bostonpublicschools.org/backtoschool

For Students with Disabilities or English Language Learners who should we contact?
For support for Students with Disabilities please contact Ms. Maritza Ciliberto, BGA’s Director of Special Education, at
mciliberto@bostongreenacademy.org. For support for English Language Learners, families should contact Ms. Alicia
Eberle, ESL teacher, at aeberle@bostongreenacademy.org. All staff can be reached at 617-635-9860.

Middle School (Grades 6-8)

What time do I have to go to school?
8:00am-3:00pm Monday, Tuesday, Thursday, and Friday and 8:00am-12:00pm Wednesday

When is the first day of school?
Thursday, September 9th

What is the Uniform Policy?
BGA’s middle school uniform policy remains the same from before the pandemic to provide more options and allow for
expanded student expression. Uniforms must be worn by all students in grades 6, 7 and 8 at all times on
Monday-Thursday and will be checked at the front door by school staff. Students without uniforms will be provided a
loaner shirt to wear. No headgear is allowed (hats, hoods, do-rags, etc.) except for on announced Dress Down Fridays.
On Fridays uniforms are optional and students may dress down as long as they conform with BGA’s dress code (see
Student Handbook). The required middle school uniform consists of:

6th Grade: BGA Polo shirt (blue) is required. BGA hoodie or other BGA attire may be worn over it. Khaki pants are
strongly recommended, but are not required

7th & 8th Grade: Students must wear BGA-themed attire, including polos, hoodies, fleeces, t-shirts, or other BGA
apparel. Khaki pants are strongly recommended but not required.

An expanded list of BGA-themed clothing options are available for purchase online from Metro School Uniforms (formerly
L&M)::

● BGA 6&7th Grade Uniforms
● BGA 8th Grade Uniforms

*If a student is unable to meet the dress code obligations, we will have a conversation with the family. Students who
continue to struggle to meet the dress code after a family conversation will be required to perform community service. If
families have financial challenges with the policy, please contact the student’s advisor. We are happy to help.

How do I get to Boston Green Academy?
All 6th graders: Corner-to-corner transportation on yellow school buses will be provided by Boston Public Schools to and
from school each day. Please visit their website here for more information. Yellow bus assignments will be mailed by BPS
to families before school starts. You must be officially registered with the BPS in order to receive transportation.

7th and 8th graders: Students whose Special Education IEPs call for transportation will be assigned yellow bus service by
BPS (see above). All other 7th and 8th graders will receive an MBTA pass (good for 7 days from September to June) on
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the first day of school. Families must arrange transportation to BGA on the morning of the first day. School starts at 8am.
Public transportation options are listed at the end of this document.

Do I need to bring my own lunch?
No, Boston Public Schools provides breakfast and lunch to all our students free of charge. If you would prefer to bring
your own, you may do so, but there is no refrigerator for students. A microwave is available.

6th, 7th, and 8th Grade Supply List
Supply lists are posted on the BGA Website (www.bostongreenacademy.org) and you can also find them here.

Do you have an after school program?
There are many after school activities at BGA (Homework Club with City Year, sports, and clubs) that usually end at 4pm.
For a full afterschool program that runs until 7pm, we highly recommend the West End House Boys & Girls Club. The Club
is a short 10 minute walk from BGA and offers after school programs, academic support, meals, sports and more for a
very reasonable price ($15 per year for 11/12 years olds; teens are free). For information, visit
westendhouse.org/get-involved/join/ or call 617-787-4044.

High School (Grades 9-12)

What time do I have to go to school?
8:00am-3:00pm Monday, Tuesday, Thursday, and Friday and 8:00am-12:00pm Wednesday

Important Note: If you are a student who is behind on credits, you may be required to participate in our credit recovery
program (G Block/Phoenix Program) that meets on Wednesdays from Noon-2:30pm. Students in this program will see a
G-block class on their schedule and will be contacted directly about requirements.

When is the first day of school?
Thursday, September 9th

Do I need to bring my own lunch?
No, Boston Public Schools provides breakfast and lunch to all our students free of charge. If you would prefer to bring
your own, you may do so, but there is no refrigerator for students. A microwave is available.

What is the dress code policy for high school students?
Be yourself but be appropriate! BGA high school students do not have a uniform requirement. However, all students must
dress appropriately for school according to the BGA dress code outlined in the Student Handbook. Headgear is not
allowed except for certain ‘dress down Fridays’ that will be publicized in school. Dress code violations will be addressed
by the Student Support Team and families will be follow-up with for repeated incidents.

How do I get to Boston Green Academy?
Students whose Special Education IEPs call for transportation will be assigned yellow bus service by BPS (see above). All
other high school students will receive an MBTA pass (good for 7 days from September to June) on the first day of school.
Families must arrange transportation to BGA on the morning of the first day. School starts at 8am sharp.

What supplies should I bring to school?
Supply lists are posted on the BGA Website (www.bostongreenacademy.org) and you can also find them here.

We know you will have more questions! We look forward to hearing from you.
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Questions?

Contact Mr. Cabrera, BGA Family Liaison, at mcabrera@bostonpublicschools.org or 617-981-4278 or Ms. Reveles, BGA
Enrollment Coordinator, at areveles@bostongreenacademy.org or 857-891-1742. Thank you!
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